OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF



MILWAUKEE COUNTY

SHERIFF EARNELL R. LUCAS

May 20, 2021

Board of Fire and Police Commissioners City of Milwaukee 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Commission Members:

I write to express support for Acting Chief Aaron Lipski. I do not believe the City of Milwaukee will find a more loyal, dedicated and knowledgeable public servant to serve in the position of Milwaukee Fire Chief. I've known Aaron Lipski for over 25 years and know him to be an outstanding and devoted professional who will continue to serve the city well. I, therefore, support his becoming Milwaukee's permanent Fire Chief.

Sincerely,

Earnell R. Lucas, Sheriff

Milwaukee County Sheriff's Office